
Santa Ana Regional Water Quality Control Board

PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Regional Board Member Tour 

Chino Basin Water Conservation District Garden Tour

Chino Basin Water Conservation District
4594 San Bernardino St. 

Montclair, CA 91763

SEPTEMBER 22, 2023
THE GARDEN TOUR WILL START AFTER ITEM 10

Members of the Santa Ana Regional Water Quality Control Board (Santa Ana Water 
Board) will take an informational tour of the Chino Basin Water Conservation District 
(CBWCD) garden.  The tour will depart from the CBWCD Board room after Item 10 on 
the September 22, 2023 Board Meeting Agenda and is scheduled to last for 30 minutes.  
A quorum of the Santa Ana Water Board may be present on the tour; however, no voting 
or formal action will take place, but the Board may observe and ask questions.  The tour 
includes walking and standing for periods up to 30 minutes.  Please note there is no option 
for remote participation on the tour. 

The public is invited to participate; however, you will need to sign up in advance by 
September 19, 2023.  To sign up for the tour or if you have any questions, please contact 
Jessica Baenre at jessica.baenre@waterboards.ca.gov or by phone at 951-782-3285.
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